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Board Members 2006 

! Bob Libbey, Presi-
dent, Tel.:  (407) 
568-2740 

! Glenda Titler, Vice-
President, Tel.: (321) 
637-0948 

! Ed Hamel, Secretary, 
Tel., (321) 631-9985 

! Craig Helpling, 
Treasurer, Tel.: 
(321) 779-0123 

! Steve DeSorbo, 
Board Member, Tel.: 
(321) 779-0428 

! Sherrill Gossett-
Moore, Board Mem-
ber, Tel.: (321) 784-
4006 

! Ginny Landreth, 
Board Member, Tel.: 
(321) 631-6316 

! Genetta McGee, 
Board Member, Tel.: 
(321) 632-1468 

! Jim Adamson, Past-
President Advisor, 
Tel.: (321) 632-2847 

The RhyzomeThe RhyzomeThe Rhyzome   
Rhi-zome:  n., a creeping stem lying, usually horizontally, 
at or under the surface of the soil... 

HOLIDAY PARTY 

       It’s time for our annual holiday party and you’re invited.  It’s a 
family affair and you may bring members of your family, a friend, 
or even house guests, if you wish.  It is free for children under 12 
years and $10.00 for members and guests.  The Committee has 
been busy planning the party and we appreciate all their work. 

       If you plan to attend you need to notify Gail Bishop (321-253-
0240 or email cbishop2@cfl.rr.com). 

       Checks should be made payable to PCOS and mailed to: Jim 
Adamson, 1268 St. Andrews Dr., Rockledge, 32955.  Reservations 
should be made by Saturday, December 9th.  We need attendance 
numbers for determining food amounts.  We also need member 
numbers since we plan a surprise gift for each one attending the 
party.   

        Saturday, December 16 

 5:30 p.m. 

       Cocoa-Rockledge Garden Club 

       1493 S. Fiske Blvd, Rockledge 

       Punch, both spiked and otherwise, and social time will begin 
at 5:30.  We will have other beverages & should you desire 
“special” spirits you may bring your own.    A buffet of heavy hors 
d’oeuvres, provided by the Society, will be served following the 
punch time. 

We are also requesting that members bring a dessert to share.  The 
desert table has, year after year, been one of the highlights of the 
evening...  both delicious and amazing! 

       Santa has agreed to include the party in his rounds; therefore, 
if you wish for your child or others to receive a gift from his bag 
you need to bring one.  There will also be a gift exchange for all 
members.  If you wish to participate, and receive a gift, you must 
bring one.  We suggest the gift be orchid related and cost approxi-
mately $10.00. 
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